
I oppose HB 1144. 

I urge you to not pass laws that will cause emotional harm.  Passing laws dictating which 
bathrooms trans people are allowed to use will only cause distress and fear.  Trans people 
using a bathroom that align with their gender identity do not pose a threat or safety risk to 
anyone.   

I urge a Do Not Pass for HB 1144. 

Jennifer Baker 


